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Voice Your Concerns
Office of Congresswoman Alma Adams [repalmaadamsnc12@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2019 5:01 PM

To: Steve Johnston

Dear Friend,

In 5 days, I am hosting Take It To The Hill: a Congressional
Listening Session.

Join me on Tuesday, August 27th, from 6 pm until 8 pm at The
International House as I listen to the thoughts and concerns of the
community before I return to Washington.

If you would like to speak, please RSVP to do so here. Each
registered speaker will be given approximately 1-2 minutes to voice
their concerns. To ensure that everyone who would like to speak has
an opportunity to do so, I ask that you plan your remarks accordingly.

RSVP is requested to attend, but not required. To RSVP, visit here.

Best Regards,

Congresswoman Alma S. Adams, Ph.D.
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